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The Permanent Council held a special meeting to receive His Excellency Ambassador Manuel Rodríguez Cuadros, Minister of Foreign Affairs of Peru.
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In his statement, foreign minister Rodríguez Cuadros spoke, first, on the effects of globalization.  He indicated that its effects and benefits are uneven and that the challenge of the OAS is to respond by seeking to strengthen peace, security, and stability in the region, support equitable economic and social development, build democracy, the rule of law, and good governance, and affirm the exercise of human rights, including economic and social rights.  He added that a “structural adjustment” in the governance of globalization at the world and regional levels was imperative. 
The Peruvian foreign minister also emphasized that an inter-American governance agenda should be refined, focusing on the topics and priorities of relevance to people’s daily lives:  defending and preserving the system of democratic institutions, economic growth, matters of regional peace and security with a proactive approach, more resolute efforts to fight drug trafficking and terrorism, improving the inter-American human rights system, and making some changes in the institutional structure of the Organization in keeping with the demands of the regional governance agenda.

The speech by foreign minister Rodríguez Cuadros was published as document CP/INF. 4984/04.
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�.	The statement by His Excellency Manuel Rodríguez Cuadros, Minister of Foreign Affairs of Peru, is provided in the minutes of this meeting (CP/ACTA 1412/02).
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